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“GINA” 

The Genetic Information Nondiscrimination Act of 2008 
 

The Genetic Information Nondiscrimination Act of 2008 (GINA) prohibits employers and other 
entities covered by GINA from requesting or requiring genetic information of an individual or 
family member of the individual, except as specifically allowed by this law. To comply with 
this law, we are asking that you not provide any genetic information when responding to this 
request. “Genetic information” as defined by GINA, includes an individual’s family medical 
history, the results of an individual’s or family member’s genetic tests, the fact that an 
individual or an individual’s family member sought or received genetic services, and genetic 
information of a fetus carried by an individual or an individual’s family member or an embryo 
lawfully held by an individual or family member receiving assistive reproductive services. 
Please do not include any family medical history or any information related to genetic testing, 
genetic services, genetic counseling or genetic diseases for which an individual may be at risk. 
As with other compliance duties, Collier County Government will satisfy all applicable laws 
and regulations related to GINA requirements. 


